
Announcement of New Privacy Policy 

Guidelines 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you about our updated Privacy Policy Guidelines, effective [Insert 

Effective Date]. As part of our commitment to transparency and your privacy, we want to ensure 

that you are aware of how we collect, use, and protect your personal information. 

Key updates to our Privacy Policy include: 

• Enhanced data protection measures. 

• Clearer definitions of personal information. 

• More detailed information on third-party sharing. 

• Options for managing your data preferences. 

For more information, please visit our website at [Insert Website Link] to review the complete 

Privacy Policy. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Your Company Phone Number] 


